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5th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Arts Week at Newburgh 

 

We are very excited to share with you the plans for our Newburgh Arts Week beginning on 

Monday 11th July 2022. 

 

Throughout the week, during the school day, the children will participate in a range of 

activities to celebrate the arts from dance to poetry and all things in between. 

 

Our Arts week will start on Monday 11th July with a wider opportunity music performance 

from the Year 4 children. Year 4 parents are warmly invited to share this lovely musical 

experience. The mini concert will be held in the school hall at 10.30am. Please use the main 

door into school via Chrissy’s office (doors will open at 10.20am). 

 

The choir would also love to share their singing with their parents. This will take place 

alongside the Year 5 and 6 wider opportunity performance on Wednesday 13th July at 9.30am 

on the Orchard (if the weather is poor the children will perform in the outdoor classroom, so 

please bring your umbrellas!) 

 

The main focus of the week however will be our ‘All Things British’ art exhibition which will 

be available for you to view on Tuesday 12th July from 4pm till 7pm and on Wednesday 13th 

July from 10am till 11.30am and 1pm till 4pm. 

 

Please come along to view the talented work of our children who have worked extremely 

hard to create a range of wonderful pieces to share with you. 

 

Our art exhibition will start with portraits of Queen Elizabeth II to celebrate the Jubilee and 

then you will be able to immerse yourself in the creativity of Newburgh with displays on The 

Great British Garden, Beatrix Potter, The Commonwealth Games, Remembrance, and London 

landmarks. There will also be a recording of dances from each class on the big screen in the 

hall. 
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Each child will create a piece of artwork that can be purchased for £3 (Payment will be 

through ParentPay next week). This will include: 

 

Nursery – natural crowns 

Reception – Clay plaques 

Year 1 – Painted canvases 

Year 2 – Flower pots 

Year 3 – Roman vases 

Year 4 – Roman vases 

Year 5 – LS Lowry framed paintings 

Year 6 – LS Lowry framed paintings 

 

All funds raised will be put towards equipment for our children to continue their amazing art 

work next year. 

 

There will be a short electronic form available on the Newsletter after the event. We would 

love to hear your comments about our exhibition. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher 


